
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Abbey Road                      Tel: 422163 

Bourne                        

 

16th June 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION JULY 2022 – GOODBYE MY FRIEND 

Year 6 are already working really hard in rehearsals and are excited about having the 

opportunity to perform their production for you. 

 

We plan our production dates at the beginning of the academic year but have only recently been 

made aware of some transition days and evenings at the children’s secondary schools.  To 

accommodate those, we have rearranged our performances to: 

 

• Wednesday 6th July @ 6.00 p.m. 

• Thursday 7th July @ 6.00 p.m. 

 

We do appreciate that you will already have the original dates in your diary but are sure you will 

agree that it is really important that we ensure that the children are free to take part in such 

important transition sessions. 

 

Please note that the Saturday rehearsals which were details on our dates for diaries will not 

take place. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in July. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore 

Executive Headteacher 


